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LD 1351
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee Members,
Please vote no on LD 1351. This harmful law equating antisemitism with speaking 
out agsinst the genocide conducted by Israel puts my Jewish friends and family in 
danger. 
People around the state, have walked arm in arm with Jewish neighbors, speaking out 
loudly and clearly denouncing the genocide. This is not antisemitism and conflating it
with that is a dangerous path to go down. 
I urge you, vote no on this harmful bill. 
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